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A message from the head….. 
 

The Year 4 children have had a very busy week. 
On Monday they attended the ‘Play Day’ music con-
cert at Kings House, Bedford.  The children have been 
working hard over the last couple of months to per-
fect their ‘Stomp’ based performance.  It was a great 
success, well done to each and everyone of them. 
Thank you to the parents who came along to support 
their children.   
 
On Friday they went to see a play called ‘In the Net’. 
It is a fantastically fun piece of children's theatre that 
was created out of a growing need to make young 
people aware of internet safety and the real-world 
effects of cyber bullying. The play has been seen by 
hundreds of children around the UK and has proven 
highly effective at covering:- 
 Safe Internet use 
 Keeping personal information safe 
 The effects of cyber-bullying on others 
 What to do if you are being cyber-bullied 
 What to do when you get that ‘Uh-Oh!’ feeling 
 What to do if you have questions or concerns. 
 
If you have any concerns do please speak to your 
child’s class teacher. 
 
If your child wishes to have a school lunch please en-
sure you pay for it in advance.  If there is any debt at 
the end of the week we are asking that you provide a 
packed lunch until the debt is cleared.  Thank you. 
 
Similarly, the Before and After School Club invoices 
should be paid within 7 days from the date of the in-
voice.  Non-payment could result in your child losing 
a place in either of the clubs.   
 
If you are having difficulty paying, please do speak to 
a member of staff. 
 
Mrs Wilson  
Headteacher 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mon 6th 12.10-12.55 Mad Science Club 

Tues 7th 12.30-1.00 
3.30-4.15 
3.40-4.40 

Knitting Club 
Recorder Club 
Minecraft Club (last one) 

Weds 8th  NO Homework Club 

Thurs 9th 3.25-4.30 Art Club 

Fri 10th 3.30-4.30 Falcons Gym Club 

Golden Book children for last week 

Chicks Olivia and Linh 

Ducklings Lillie and Isla 

Skylarks Steven and Isabelle 

Chaffinches Joshua, Ibrahim, Petar, Zac, Kelcy, 

Jaylan, Isabella, Elodie and Morton 

Swans  Megan and Kallum 

Owls Phebe, George, Maia and Nicole 

Puffins  Nour 

Pheasants Conor, Ashley and Maya 

Eagles Ben and Reuben 

Kestrels Ryan K and Hattie 

Well done & keep up the 

good work.  

Active Kids believe it’s never too early for kids to 

start learning about healthy living, eat well and ex-

ercise more.  Since the Active Kids programme   

began back in 2005, they have donated over £170 

million worth of equipment and experiences.  

Vouchers are now available to collect at Sainsburys 

until 2nd May 2017.  Please donate them to our 

school to enable us to exchange the vouchers for 

sports and cooking equipment for the children. 


